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TIME: 
PLACE: 

PRESENT: 

7:45 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

APRIL 20, 1987 

Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room/Law Library 

Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers Charles Taylor 

Jeffrey Siler 
Bernard Samples 
James Singer 
J. V. Stone 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
Administrative Assistant Stephen King 
Chief of Police William Lickert 

Mr. King reviewed for Council a proposed Tactical Crime 
Suppression Unit Extension Agreement among the Miami Valley Cable 
Council and the Cities of Centerville, Kettering, Miamisburg, 
Moraine, Oakwood and West Carrollton. This Agreement will extend 
under the same terms and conditions as the initial Agreement 
until midnight, December 31, 1987. 

Mr. King reviewed the recommendation of the City Engineer 
that the Sidewalk Bond posted on Pelbrook Farm, Section Five, be 
released. This residential development is fully developed 
according to City specifications. 

Chief of Police William Lickert reviewed for Council the 
events which took place relative to an automobile accident and 
citation issued on April 11, 1987 involving a teenager. An 
internal investigation revealed that Police Department Policy had 
been followed by the arresting officer. 

Mr. Compton reviewed the Long Range Plan developed by 
Seniors, Inc. Projections demonstrate 67% support from the two 
government entities (City and Township) and 33% from Seniors, 
Inc. membership over a five year period. Mayor Heintz outlined 
how Senior Centers are financed in other Municipalities located 
in Montgomery County. Discussion followed relative to the City's 
support for the Senior Citizen Center and to what extent that 
support should be extended. Council concurred that the City 
should support Seniors, Inc. Mr. Taylor pointed out the fact 
that the City's budget is reviewed annually, support for Seniors, 
Inc. should not exceed the statute of limitations established by 
Council - that no more than 7/10 of 1% of the total annual budget 
shall be allocated for social services. Council concurred to 
endorse Seniors, Inc. five year long range plan, they commit to 
the current year funding and ill attempt to meet the five year 
figures included in the long ange plan. City Council further 
points out the fact that the ity's budget is prepared on an 
annual basis, thus the City's support will be reviewed each year 
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• and approved with the annual budget. This information will be 
relayed to Seniors, Inc. by Mayor Heintz. 
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Clerk of Council 


